CNA

333 5. Wabash, Chicago IL 60604

Sarah Pang

Senior Vice President
Corporate Communications

Telephone 312-822-6394
Facsimile  312-817-3149
Internet sarah.pang@cna.com

August 3, 2012

Mr. John Tolva

Chief Technology Officer
Office of the Mayor

City of Chicago

Dear John:

Thank you so much for taking time out of your extraordinarily busy schedule to talk to CNA
about ‘Analytics for a Smarter Chicago’ and the linkages to better decision-making.

Events like this strengthen the ties between city government and the private sector. Nobody
does this better than the City of Chicago. You are a great representative of Chicago, as well
as a great public servant.

In recognition of your generosity to CNA, we are proud to make a $1,500 donation in the
name of John and Robyn Tolva to the Special Olympics of Texas.

Sincerely

\ //”@\}
H i 3%‘7

4 \ /%\

YA

AN

WMM

Sah Pang

R
B
o > R

e

<

www.cna.com



